
 

 

  

2 August, 2022 

 

Dear Parent & Parent Liaisons  

 

RE:  2022 STEAM Show and Family Workshops Information and Tickets  

 

On Tuesday 30 August, we will be holding our Primary School STEAM Show.   

 

The STEAM show consists of three different, but connected sections:  

 

1. The Art Show:   

This is held in the hall in the Andrianakos Centre and parents will be able to view the artwork of ALL students 

from ELC-Year 6 from 6.00pm until 7.30pm. As well as viewing your child’s individual artwork, you will be 

able to see a collaborative artwork from each class. These collaborative pieces are for sale via silent auction 

on the night. Past experience tells us that these artworks are highly sought after! Proceeds from the sales go 

back into the Primary School program. No booking required.  

 

2. Student STEM Projects:  

As outlined in a letter sent home earlier this term, primary students are invited to submit a STEM project for 

display on the night. Please see the separate information letter in this bulletin.  Display boards are free of 

charge for any student who wishes to participate. Forms are due 9 August and projects by Friday 26 August.  

  

3. Family PLANKS Workshop:  

‘Green Hat’ will be running student workshops throughout the day for our primary classes. The workshops are 

based around using the construction resource ‘PLANKS’, which encourages collaborative Thinking and 

Problem Solving. All families are invited to book in for one of the two evening sessions with ‘Green Hat’. 

These will also be held in the hall of the Andrianakos Centre.  Session 1 is 5.15-6.15pm and session 2 is 

6.30-7.30pm. 

   

These are interactive workshop sessions for families to take part in, not a free play activity for children to 

come and go and children will always need parental supervision. Please only book for the total number of 

people attending the session (eg: only one parent may want to attend, though both are welcome). Please do 

not book a ticket unless you intend to come along so that we can make as many places available as possible. 

The activity is suitable for children in ELC to Year 6. All participants will receive a wristband prior to entry.  

 

To book for ONE session, please see the link below. There is no cost involved but numbers at each workshop 

are limited, so get in early.  

PLANKS Family Workshop, Alphington, Tue 30th Aug 2022, 5:15 pm - 7:30 pm AEST | Humanitix  

  

We look forward to seeing everyone at the STEAM show.  

  

Yours Sincerely  

  

 

 

 

 

Tracey Nicholson  

Assistant Principal, Head of Primary  

 

 

 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/mIO4COMK5vfp4A8PHErOTk?domain=events.humanitix.com

